
Fortnightly Class 2 Newsletter 

Friday 28/02/2025 
Your child’s learning is very much a partnership between home and school so if you have any concerns at all please telephone 

the school office, come and see us or contact via email.  
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Staff Contact Details 

Year 1  

a.lucarelli@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

a.bamber@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

Year 2 

s.ramsay@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 
School Office Tel: 01772 729880 

 

Save the Date! 

7th March – Oak Team (Green) 
Non-Uniform Day 
Tues 25th March – Parents’ Evening  
3.30-5.00pm 
Wed 26th March – Parents’ Evening  
3.30-5.00pm & 6.00-7.00pm 
Wed 2nd April – Year 2 Showcase @ 1.45pm 

Class Open Door 

Please, feel free to visit 

classrooms and ask any 

questions you may have. 

Year 1  

Monday 3:20pm – 3:40pm 

Year 2 

Monday 3:20pm – 3:40pm 

 

Certificate Winners 
Curriculum Awards Year 2 Year 1 
Oakley – For a great understanding of 
Fact Families in Maths.  
Freddie – For showing perseverance 
even though he has been injured.  
Lilly – For excellent work in English 

during our storytelling week. 

Thomas – For an excellent attitude to 

his work in all subjects this week. 

Christian Value Awards 
Nora – For being a trustworthy 
member of the class.   
Samuel – For being a forgiving 
friend.  
Marley – For being a good friend to 
others. 
Joseph – For showing forgiveness 
and having compassion. 

Star Writer 
Rosie – For excellent work 
unscrambling the sentences and 
writing them correctly.  
Oliver – For excellent springtime 
writing and extending his sentences. 
Oliver also spelt people in front of the 
whole school, which made us very 
proud. 
Ava – For a detailed diary entry as the 
character of Aladdin 
Leo C – For good use of noun phrases 
to improve a setting description.  

 

Class News 

In Year 1… 
We had a special delivery in Year 1 this week, Miss Watson’s Auntie 
Susan has crocheted us some snuggle buddies to have in class, along 
with a range of fiddle toys.   
Each day we are choosing 4 children who have demonstrated something 
to be proud of, to take a turn with the buddies.  
 
Before Half Term, we enjoyed activities linked to National Storytelling 
week, where we wrote a whole school story. Mr Pratley came to share a 
story with us in Class.   
As a class we wrote 3 books; Our Favourite Stories, Our Inventions and 
Our How to be Happy Book.  
We have started looking at Fact Files in English this week. In Maths we 
are w-now working on numbers to 50 and have been practising counting 
in 10s.  
 

In Year 2 … 
Welcome back! We hope you have all had a good rest over the half term. 
Before the holidays, we enjoyed National Storytelling week and in class 
we explored the Aliens love Underpants and the related stories in the 
series by Claire Freedman and Ben Cort. Writing activities included 
designing our own aliens; writing diary entries about dinosaurs as 
cavemen; creating treasure maps and instructions for the pirates to find 
the golden underpants and describing the dragons attacking King Top 
Bot’s castle. Phew! What a busy week!  
 
This week we have been exploring the concept of division and sharing 
into equal groups, practised our x10 tables and worked with the x2 table. 
The children have brought home a copy of their tables to practise for next 
week’s test. 
We have been writing descriptions of the Cave of Wonders and written 
our own versions of the Genie’s song – You’ll never have a friend like me! 
We have been using verbs ending with _ing and shared what a good 
friend does. 
We have completed our topic about ‘Jesus, friend to all’, in RE, and will 
begin learning about Easter next week. 
In our Science, we have explored sustainability this week and looked at 
ways in which we can recycle materials and protect trees to combat 
climate change.  
Next week, we will complete our work relating to the story of Aladdin 
before exploring the ‘Man on the Moon’ series of books by Simon Bartram. 
 

Enjoy your weekend,  
Mrs Ramsay & Mrs Bamber 
               

Come to school – it’s really cool! 
Be on time – it helps you shine! 
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